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Dear Council Members,

Thank you for your incredible service here in Sebastopol!  As someone who works with
community around the world, I am grateful for the values driven approach of our local
government. In a time when free speech is clearly under siege, I urge you to consider
modification of the communications protocols so that we can hear directly from our elected
officials.

Best,
Amira Jessica Diamond

Amira Diamond | Co-Founder, Co-Executive Director

Heinz Award Recipient, 2024




